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Brunswick Corporation : Crestliner
Partners With "Jason Mitchell Outdoors"
TV Show

                    LITTLE FALLS, Minn., Nov. 17, 2015 - Crestliner is pleased
to announce a new partnership with television program Jason Mitchell Outdoors,
which will air new episodes starting January 2016. Jason Mitchell Outdoors, a
Fox Sports show featuring walleye guide Jason Mitchell, has received some of the
highest Nielsen ratings in the outdoor industry. Jason uses his new Crestliner
1850 Pro Tiller on the show as well as for guiding on North Dakota's Devils
Lake.

"Jason is a respected and talented angler who generously shares his knowledge
and expertise to help others enjoy their time on the water," said Lori Kneeland,
marketing manager for Crestliner. "We are thrilled to be partnering with him as
he continues to produce his popular and informative television show."

Jason, whose wide range of outdoor passions include multi-species fishing and
hunting, appreciates the diversity of Crestliner's portfolio of boats. "I always
loved the durability and ruggedness of the forged aluminum hull on a
Crestliner," he said. "The new Crestliners have an unbelievable ride. No matter
how you like to fish, there is a very well built Crestliner boat loaded with
great fishing features that will work specifically for you."

Jason Mitchell Outdoors highlights some of the greatest fishing opportunities in
the North and Midwest regions of the U.S.; shares techniques and tactics for
fishermen of all levels; and showcases stories about real anglers experiencing
the outdoors. The show's dedication and commitment to excellence has led to a
viewing audience of 12 million households per week.

"We are elated to work with Crestliner and really value their integrity and
corporate culture and truly love fishing out of their boats," Jason said. "There
is a reason that Crestliner has been around this industry for 70 years."

Jason Mitchell Outdoors is broadcast weekly on Fox Sports Net North and Fox
Sports Net Midwest, covering North and South Dakota, Minnesota, Iowa, Nebraska,
Wisconsin, Indiana, Illinois, Kansas and Missouri. Visit
jasonmitchelloutdoors.com.

About Jason Mitchell Outdoors
We believe that good outdoor television is the art of story telling. Our mission
to you is to find and tell the most informative, educational and perhaps
humorous stories that are taking place on the water or in the field right now.
Our mission is also one of integrity. All television shows have both advertisers
and sponsors, and Jason Mitchell Outdoors Television is no different. We have to
demonstrate the products of our sponsors and explain how these products are part
of this story we are trying to tell in a tactful and meaningful way. We will
never jeopardize our credibility or integrity however. What that means to you is
simple, what you see is real.

http://jasonmitchelloutdoors.com


We find and showcase stories about real hunters and anglers experiencing the
outdoors. This dedication and commitment to excellence in video shooting,
editing and story telling is something we are proud of and we hope that you the
viewer can recognize and share our appreciation for great outdoor television.

About Crestliner
Located in Otsego, Minn., Crestliner boats are crafted with an uncompromising
mix of functional design, all-welded aluminum construction and fishing first
innovations. Since 1946 Crestliner has been making boats forged with strength
and defined by durability. As a world-wide leader, Crestliner continues to
redefine the industry with boats built to last.  A testament to our quality and
craftsmanship, Crestliner has received the CSI Award of Excellence in Customer
Satisfaction for Aluminum Outboard Boats for eight consecutive years. Learn more
about Crestliner and its line of boats by visiting www.crestliner.com.

Crestliner is a division of Brunswick Corporation, a leader in the recreational
marine industry.  www.brunswick.com

About Brunswick
Headquartered in Lake Forest, Ill., Brunswick Corporation endeavors to instill
"Genuine Ingenuity"(TM) in all its leading consumer brands, including Mercury
and Mariner outboard engines; Mercury MerCruiser sterndrives and inboard
engines; MotorGuide trolling motors; Attwood, Garelick and Whale marine parts
and accessories; Land 'N' Sea, Kellogg Marine, Diversified Marine, BLA and Bell
RPG parts and accessories distributors; Bayliner, Boston Whaler, Brunswick
Commercial and Government Products, Crestliner, Cypress Cay, Harris, Lowe, Lund,
Meridian, Princecraft, Quicksilver, Rayglass, Sea Ray and Uttern boats, and Life
Fitness, Hammer Strength and SCIFIT fitness equipment, and Brunswick billiards
tables, accessories and game room furniture and InMovement products and services
for productive well-being. For more information, visit http://www.brunswick.com.
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FOR MORE INFORMATION:           Lori Kneeland
                                       lkneeland@crestliner.com
                                       763-241-2625
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